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UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

Club Meeting this Sunday, 
Nov 9th, 1pm, Minnehaha 
Grange  Nominations and 
Annual Elections 

Nov 9th Board Meeting is 
BEFORE the General Meet-
ing, at 11am, Benny's Rod and 
Custom Pizza Cafe at 4219 NE St 
Johns Rd, Vancouver , all are 
welcome. 

Nov 15th  Outing, Saturday 
Lewisville Park, 9am at Boat 
Ramp 

Dec 7th, Board Meeting at 
Benny’s, 1pm. 

Dec 14th, 1pm Regular 
Meeting, Minnehaha 
Grange.Vote on Bylaw 
Changes.  No Board meeting. 

Dec14-Christmas Party! 

 

NEW BIG  
Extended RAFFLE 

2 BIG Nuggets    
Desert Fox 

Chair Gift Certificate 
Tub of Black Sand  

Need not be present to win. 
Tickets are $1.00 ea. 

Annual Elections at November General Meeting! 

At our September General Meeting we adopted an amendment to 

our Club Bylaws, changing annual elections from December, to 

November.  At the November General Meeting we will be Accept-

ing Nominations for: 

Vice President AND Treasurer.  Term of office is 2 years, be-

ginning in January, 2015.  Must be an active member of the GPAA 

and a member in good standing of SWWGP.  See Bylaws for addi-

tional responsibilities.   

Board Member at Large.  All 7 positions are open.  Term of 

office  is 1 year, beginning in January, 2015.  Must be a member in 

good standing of SWWGP.  Must be on at least one Committee 

and be prepared to lead Outings.  See Club Bylaws for details. 

Elections will follow the November meeting.  You 

must be a member in good standing of SWWGP to 

vote. 

Thank you, Linda Williams, Secretary 

Here are our Club’s 2014 Officers:  David Conti, Waylon St. Clair, Steve 

Lewin, Linda Williams, Patti Long, Randy Harper, Anthony Loveall, 

Michele Loveall, and Rick Beehler (not present). 



 

 

October WINNERS and Meeting Notes. 

Tom Gaither, our Second Big Raffle Winner accepted his BIG Nugget. 

Debbie Witcher and Dale Long won Beach Glass; Necklace was won by Dixie Caris, Earrings won by 

Michele Loveall, peridot gemstones won by Anthony L., Ruby won by Peter;  Nome Gold won by Dale 

Long and more Gold won by Michele L.  Sorry, I missed some names.   

Marvin Kruger now has all the Library organized on a cart donated by Linda Williams. 

Our Club’s 2015 Budget was discussed and Approved. 

The following nominations were made and accepted for Elections  at our November meeting: 

Vice President:  Steve Lewin and Anthony Loveall 

Treasurer:  Dave Fritz 

Board Members-at-Large:  Ken Didier, Debbie Witcher, Michele Loveall, Marvin Kruger, Dale Long, 

Richard Pluff Jr, Dave Fritz, Tom Fest, Darin Metheny, Bob Brown, David Conti, Damien Havalson, 

Waylon St. Clair. 

Insulation * Spray Foam Insulation * Fireplaces * 

Mirrors * Shower Doors * Bath Hardware *  

Rubbermaid Closet Shelving 

First-Timers 

Winners! 



Hello again, SWWGPAA Family, 

As we move forward into November, we’ll need all our members in good standing to participate in our 

upcoming elections.  Consider being part of the team.  Very exciting months ahead, things are develop-

ing daily, thanks to our current board members and their dedication. 

I look forward to seeing every single one of your smiles at the November 9th meeting.  Bring a neigh-

bor or a friend, grab the grandkids.  We have some really great raffle prizes, including some really nice 

gold.  You can go home with Gold, several always do. 

Thank you for entrusting me as your President.  I pledge to continue furthering our club’s and the 

GPAA’s mission. 

SWWGPAA President, Randy Harper. 503-849-5109 

The Lovealls are having their 2nd Annual  

Hungry Miners Dinners on 

 Thanksgiving AND Christmas Day(s)!   

These are tough holidays to be alone or hungry.  
Bring something to share if you have it.  But don’t 

worry about that.  Just bring yourself.   

You’re Always Welcome at a Hungry Miners Dinner! 

CLUB STORE 

Thanks to GPAA and our ever-resourceful Raffle Coordinator, Steve Lewin: our Club now has it’s own 

little store.  Prices are lower than Retail.  Proceeds go to our Club.  Check it out  November 9th 

To fulfill your prospecting needs, our Club Store now proudly offers: 

14” Pans 

Scoops 

Snuffer Bottles 

Black Sand Magnets 

Mini-Sluices 

Classifier Kits  

which include Classifier Base, a 1/2 inch Insert, and a 1/4 inch Insert 



  

 

 Board of Directors Name Phone E-Mail 

President Randy Harper 503-849-5109 rh82065@hotmail.com 

Vice President Anthony Loveall 619-735-2027 anthonyloveall@gmail.com 

Treasurer Patti Long 503-665-4717 palong48@gmail.com 

Secretary Linda Williams 503-703-1142 bstwshes@yahoo.com 

Claims Chairman Steve Lewin 971-212-5996 Goldpan123@yahoo.com 

Newsletter Editor Linda Williams 503-703-1142 bstwshes@yahoo.com 

Website Host Dave Fritz 503-990-7064 dfritz@unfritz.com 

Education Chairman Tom Fest 360-465-2393 festfam@wwest.net 

Equipment Manager Dave Greer 360-601-8752 airgod40@yahoo.com 

Sunshine T-Shirts Debbie Witcher 360-695-3215 No e-mail 

Hospitality Michele Loveall 619-933-8026 Chelmerideth@yahoo.com 

        Metal Detectors 

Authorized Dealer      Myron Hastings 
21016 NE 68

th
 St 

Vancouver WA 98682 
360-892-3471 

 

Designs of All Kinds 

6016 NE 105th Ave 

    Vancouver WA 98662  

360-892-5597 

 
 

D & K Detector and Prospecting 
Sales Inc. 

     Your metal detecting and  
        Prospecting Headquarters! 

 
 
 

13809 SE Division Portland OR 97236  
503-761-1521       1-800-542-4653  

      (Discount for Club Members) 
 

DAVID L. RUTAN 
Financial Advisor 

 
360-694-1266 ex: 114 
360-513-5465 cell 
drutan@wradvisors.com 

         Karen Gillen  

253.341.2552    k-gillen@hotmail.com

 https://www.mythirtyone.com 

TRADING POST!  All Members in good standing and Donors may include their busi-

ness card or ad, at no cost.  Newsletter deadline is 1st Sunday of each month. 

mailto:drutan@wradvisors.com
mailto:k-gillen@hotmail.com


Amy Garcia is selling tubs of black sand for $50.00 guaranteed to contain at least $50.00 worth of 

Gold.   You can buy them at D&K Detector Sales. 

She donated one of these tubs to our Club for the Extended Raffle.  Thank you Amy!!    

Here’s some “Gold Family” history.  Rick Beehler submitted this article about his Grandmother.  No 

wonder you’re a rock hound Rick, it’s in your blood.  Thanks for sharing. 



Visit our website at www.SWWGoldProspectors.org 

 
And On Facebook:  Southwest Washington GoldProspectors 
All interested parties are invited to attend one of our monthly meetings.  

There will be opportunities to learn about prospecting laws, methods,  
and equipment as well as some hands-on practice.  

Go on outings to enjoy the pleasures of the outdoors and prospect for gold.   

Become a member of one of the newest chapters of the  

Gold Prospectors Association of America.   

All memberships are individual.  There is no fee or age requirement. 

Join in the Fun! 
Southwest Washington Gold Prospectors 

Meets 2nd Sunday every month at 1:00 pm 
Minnehaha Grange Hall No. 164 

4905 NE St Johns Rd, Vancouver WA 
For more information, call Steve Lewin at 971-212-5996 

 Bob Mote 
7905 SW Elmwood St 

Tigard OR 97223 
503-936-1443  

 

For a full line of Avon Products 
 

Call Steve Lewin 971-212-5996  
or  

Patricia Bartch 503-286-9252  

October Outing Pictures 

From Raffle Coordinator Steve Lewin   I want to thank every member of the club who has purchased 

tickets or donated an item for the Extended Raffle.  We still have 2 more months to purchase tickets 

and I’ve added MORE prizes:  A $25 gift card to Sportsman’s Warehouse… AND a 2 pound tub of 

black sand and gravel that has $50.00 of gold in it.  PLUS I’m adding one more gold nugget in Novem-

ber.  IF anyone has something to donate, bring it to our November meeting.  That’ll make the drawing 

in December EVEN BIGGER!  Tickets are $1.00: don’t have to be present to win.  See you Sunday! 


